RAOK: From school mascot to
restaurant diner

Pedro Kinner will soon be eating at Echo Restaurant inside
Embassy Suites in South Lake Tahoe.

This 1s because he 1is Lake Tahoe News’ latest
Random Acts of Kindness winner and Echo donated a
$25 gift certificate.

Every day people are doing Random Acts of Kindness, are the
recipient of one or witness one. Lake Tahoe News is providing
a forum for people to share those experiences. Local
businesses are supplying the rewards.

It'’s free and easy to participate — and it’s going on all
month.

There is no limit to the number of times you can submit an
entry. To do so, write about the Random Act of Kindness at the
bottom of this story. Winners are picked randomly.

For more details about Random Acts of Kindness and the few
rules associated with it, check out this story.
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